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February 28, 2024 

 

Dear HCS Community: 

 

Congratulations to Teacher Barbara Gazda, 2024 Michigan DAR Outstanding Teacher:   

The Michigan Society, Daughters of the American Revolution, selected Mrs. Gazda as the 2024 Michigan  

DAR Outstanding Teacher of American History. They stated that her teaching exemplifies the values of 

preserving our National heritage, promoting patriotism, and fostering loyal support of our country and 

constitutional government. She demonstrates knowledge of American history and the ability to relate history to 

modern life and events while requiring excellence from her students.  What a great tribute.   

 

Best Wishes to the HHS Wrestlers at the Individual State Team Tournament this Weekend and for Being 

the Division I State Runner-up Team: 

The HHS Wrestling Team represented our community well last weekend.  They ended the season with a 33-1 

record and were the MHSAA Division I State Runner-up Team.  Congratulations!  Best wishes at Individual 

State Finals this weekend.  

 

 

 



 

Competitive Cheer Off to The State Tournament:   

The Hartland High School Competitive Cheer Team took 1st Place at Regionals and are off to represent HCS 

once again at the State Tournament at Central Michigan University on Friday, March 1, 2024.  Best wishes 

Eagles.   

 

 
 

High School Bowlers off to the State Tournament:   

Haden Hebel and AJ Clark earned a trip to the State Bowling Tournament on March 2, 2024.  Wishing you the 

best! 

 

 
 

 

 



 

 

 

HCS Administrators Maintain Their CPR and AED Skills as Part of the Medical Emergency Response 

Team:  MS Principal, Anthony Howerton and Assistant Principal, Chris Chanavier, and SRO Mark King 

practice CPR and AED usage. The District School Nurse, Darci Gontarski, ensures this training is completed. 

 

 

 
 

Thank You Lakes Students, Parents, and Staff:   

Great job on the Cereal Drive at Lakes!  This was organized by the Kindness Club to benefit local food banks.  

 

 
 

Spring Break Reminder:  Just a reminder to mark your calendars that there will be no school on Monday, 

March 25, 2024 through Friday, March 29, 2024.  Safe travels to all who have a Spring Break trip planned.   

 

Respectfully, 

 
Chuck Hughes 

 

“Failure is a part of life. If you don’t fail, you don’t learn. If you don’t learn, you’ll never change.” 

-Unknown 

 



 

 


